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LEGAL NOTICE

The Ludlow Conservation Commission has scheduled a Public Hearing under W.P.A. (M.G.L.
Ch. 131, § 40) in Ludlow Town Hall, 1* floor, hearing room 1 and 2, for Wednesday, February
17, 2021, at 6:40 p.m. for the Notice of Intent application of Brian McLaughlin, for the property
located at 245 Moore Street. The subject of the meeting is: Construction of a 14 foot wide
driveway with a wetland crossing and 6 inch culvert to serve a future residence.

Jason Martowski
Chairman

** In the event the meeting must be cancelled the hearing will be
rescheduled for March 3, 2021 at 6:40pm.

##* Please be advised that the Order of the Governor-Order suspending
certain provisions of the open meeting law, G.L. C. 30A, 20 which
limits public access and allows remote participation.

k*% Any comment and concerns should be in writing by mail or email.

Our email address is conservation@ludlow.ma.us and our mailing address
is 488 Chapin St. Ludlow, MA 01056

LUDLOW REGISTER: Please publish as a legal notice on Wednesday, February 10, 2021.




